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MICKLEHAM ROAD 
UPGRADE – STAGE 1
FEBRUARY 2023

Improving connectivity in Melbourne’s North
We’re adding extra lanes 
on Mickleham Road 
between Somerton Road 
and Dellamore Boulevard, 
installing new traffic lights, 
upgrading intersections and 
building better walking and 
cycling connections.

What we’re doing
Stage 1 of the Mickleham Road 
Upgrade will involve: 

	– building extra lanes in each 
direction on Mickleham Road 
between Somerton Road and 
Dellamore Boulevard 

	– adding new traffic lights at 
Aitken College 

	– replacing the roundabout at 
Somerton Road and Mickleham 
Road with a new traffic light 
intersection, including priority 
bus lanes

	– upgrading the Hillview Road 
and Dellamore Boulevard 
intersections 

	– building new sections of 
walking and cycling path to 
improve connectivity along 
Mickleham Road.

Image above: An artist’s 
impression of the new  
traffic light intersection at 
Mickleham and Somerton 
roads (subject to change).

Sign up for updates 
Subscribe for email and SMS updates 
at roadprojects.vic.gov.au/subscribe 56
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How you’ll benefit
The upgrade will:

Provide more reliable 
journeys for over 25,000 
motorists each day.

Improve travel times 
and reduce congestion 
during peak hours.

Improve safety 
and traffic flow on 
Mickleham Road.

Make it easier and 
safer to walk and 
cycle in the area.

Project timeline

Oct 2022
	– Planning approval 

received

Dec 2022
	– Early works 

commenced

Early 2023
	– Major works  

commence

Mid 2025
	– Construction  

complete

For translation services,  
please call 9209 0147

Italian	 Italiano

Turkish	 Türkçe

Arabic	

Greek	 Ελληνικά

Chaldean  
Neo-Aramaic 	

Keeping you informed
To sign up for email and SMS 
updates about Stage 1 of the 
Mickleham Road Upgrade,  
please visit roadprojects.vic. 
gov.au/subscribe

Scan here to  
view our artist’s 
impressions

roadprojects.vic.gov.au

	� For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. If you 
need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au


